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VILLAGE OF PINCKNEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SPECIAL LAND USE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the Village of Pinckney will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, July 1, 2024 to consider a request for a gas station and fast food 
restaurant which are permitted as a special land use by Section 152.182 of the Village Code. 
The proposed site is located at parcel number 4714-23-400-008 (1268 E. M-36/Main Street)  

The Village of Pinckney will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 
signers for hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the 
meeting, to individuals with disabilities upon 5 days advance notice to the Village Clerk at the 
address above or by calling 734-878-6206.  Public comment can be made at the public hearing 
or written comments can be directed to the Village Clerk by mail or at 
clerk@villageofpinckney.org. 

Andrea McCall 
Village Clerk 


